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H/ennen, Nancy (MPCA).

From: Hennen, Nancy (MPCA)

Sent: . - Wednesday, October 20, 2010 6:52 AM R

To: ‘ "Terry Sieck’ ‘ o e
. Subject: RE;-Hector (17147)Zand Cosmos (11924) Soil Disposal

Thank you for the update. Please don't just send me weight t1ckets, though I pnefer to-get
something on landfill letterhead with the following information:

Identify generator (i.e. L#11924 Union Coop 0il, Cosmos), volume or welght recelved date
received, and what the landfill did with the soil (1 e. daily cover) I would need one. for
each of the two leak sites. S
If the landfill won't provide this for you, please create a Glac1al Lakes generated cover
Tetter which includes this information for each of the two leak 51tes and attach the P
appropriate welght tickets prior to submittal to me.

Thanks Terry! :

Nancy

'"Orlglnal Message---FF e
From: Terry Sieck [mailto: tsieck@gl“ec com]

Sent: Tuesday, October 19 2010 3 29 PM

Toﬁ Hennen, Nancy (MPCA)

Subject Hector (17141) and Cosmos (11924) Soil Disposal

Nancy,

5011 dlsposal was completed at both the Hecton (110 yd53) and Cosmos (60 e s
ydsB) 'sites last Thursday and Friday. Soil was disposed of at the Spruce Rldge'Landﬁll,‘r
Blscay, MN. .I have requested coples of the scale tickets and will forward upon rece1v1ng
-fthem Let me. know if you have any questions.

Ihanks

Terry Sieck ’ I s
Project Manager, GLEC I _ S -
320-235-8370 office | ' SRR ICER R R
1320-905-6070 cell ‘ ’ "

866 313-1692 fax

www.gl-ec.com




Hennen, Nancy (MPCA)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Hi Terry

Hennen, Nancy (MPCA)

Wednesday, October 06, 2010 7:14 AM

Terry Sieck’

VanPatten, Stacey (MPCA)

L#17141 South Central Grain & Energy, Hector: petroleum contaminated soil

My most recent email update from you on this was dated September 7" In that correspohdence you indicated that you .
were waiting for a commitment from the hauling contractor. The season for soil treatment/disposal is quickly coming to
an end and this must be taken care of this year. Please send an update regarding the soil issue as soon as possible:

I look forward to getting this soil issue resolved soon. Thanks,

Nancy

Nancy Hennen Blomme
Project Leader

Minnesota Pollution Control Agency
1420 E College Dr Ste 900

Marshall MN 56258
Phone 507-476-4260
Facsimile 507-537-6001

Nancv’.Hennen@state.mn.us




